
HINES IS WORKING ON 
A SAFE ROUTES TO 
SCHOOL PLAN, AND 
WE NEED YOUR INPUT!
With planning assistance from the Oregon Department 

of Transportation, the City of Hines and schools in Hines 

and Burns are working on a Safe Routes to School Plan 

to improve conditions for students and families who 

walk and bike to school. We could use your help 

identifying challenges and opportunities for active 

transportation.

DOES YOUR STUDENT WALK, BIKE,
OR ROLL TO SCHOOL? HOW CAN I PARTICIPATE?

Comment on the Draft Plan!

QUESTIONS? CONTACT:

To read and comment on the plan, follow this link 

and click "Get Started". You can then click and drag 

to leave comments anywhere in the document.

Place QR 
Code 
Here

Read the full draft 
SRTS Plan here. 

Read the Executive 
Summary here. 

Kirby Letham

(541) 573-2251; administrator@ci.hines.or.us

https://oregonsaferoutes2023.altago.site/hines/


